
 
OFFICIAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission will 
hold a public hearing on March 11, 2025, at 7:00 PM, at City Hall, 7738 
Commerce Circle, Greenfield, Minnesota to consider a Preliminary Plat for 
subdivision at a parcel along Town Hall Drive (PID 26-119-24-31-0003). 
Application materials are available for review at the City Hall 

  
Persons wishing to comment should appear at the hearing or submit written 
comments to the City of Greenfield no later than March 6, 2025.  
 
You may view the submittal in advance of the meeting at 
https://greenfieldmn.gov/agendasandminutes materials will be available one 
week prior to the Planning Commission public hearing  
 
Published on February 27, 2025 
 
Daniel Van Holland 
Zoning Administrator 


